
8/23/2010 Proposed Demolition Report 
 
416 and 424 W Mifflin Street: 
Replace old Planned Parenthood Building and 416 W. Mifflin Street with new residential project 
that includes underground parking. 
 
424 West Mifflin Street     416 West Mifflin Street 
(Built in 1890: no other information available) 

   

 
501 E Badger Road: 
The abandoned Badger Elementary School will be demolished to provide for the new Resilience 
Research Center to be developed on the site.  
 

 


